
Welcome to Your Telehealth Appointment 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your telehealth appointment is scheduled for [Date] at [Time]. 

This appointment will allow you to connect with your healthcare provider from the comfort of 

your home. 

What to Expect 

• You will receive a link to join the appointment via [Email/Text]. 

• Please ensure you have a stable internet connection and a quiet space for the consultation. 

• Have your medical records and any questions ready for discussion. 

If you have any questions before your appointment, please feel free to reach out to us at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for choosing our telehealth services. We look forward to speaking with you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Practice Name] 


